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To:

Mr P Gordhan, MP


Minister of Public Enterprises
From:     
Mr KE Magaxa, MP
               
Chairperson: Portfolio Committee on Public Enterprises

Date:       
9 September 2020
Subject:   
Petition from former employees of Transnet
___________________________________________________________________________

Dear Minister
The Portfolio Committee on Public Enterprises has received a letter from the Speaker of the National Assembly referring submissions from former employees of Transnet to the Committee for intervention. 
The Committee would like to receive a comprehensive report and relevant documents on the issues raised by the former employees of Transnet, and an account of how the Department has handled these matters. 
We have attached all the relevant documents for ease of reference. The report should reach the Committee within seven days from receipt of this letter.  
Yours sincerely
Mr KE Magaxa, MP
Chairperson: Portfolio Committee on Public Enterprises
